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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2099 A:  Oppose

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party opposes this bill, which loosens conditions on municipal
water right permit holders when they obtain extensions of time to perfect their water
rights.  It grant particular exceptions from fish protection provisions for "a city located in
Hood River County."

This bill is opposed by the Confederated Tribes of the Warm Springs Reservation and
by Trout Unlimited.
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